
 

Westminster Warriors Soccer Club 
 
Policy 007 – Canteen Staff 
 
 

Westminster Warriors has a strong focus on work place health and safety and the 

safety of children. 

 

In keeping with this philosophy the Club recognises the abundance of potential 

hazards to untrained or unaware individuals within the Canteen / Clubhouse 

including: 

 

 Financial hazards; 

 Slip, trip and fall hazards; 

 Electrical hazards; and 

 Hazardous substances. 

 

As a result: 

 

The Clubs Canteen Area is a Child Free Zone 

 

Canteen Staff are to ensure that no boy or girl under the age of 14 enters the 

Canteen area, regardless of whether their parents or guardian are working in the 

Canteen or whether they are supervised. 

 

Only designated canteen staff may enter the Clubs Canteen Area. 

 

Canteen Staff are to ensure that all door entry points are locked at all times to 

ensure that only rostered canteen staff or those invited by the designated Convenor 

to assist rostered staff can enter the canteen area. 

 

 

Any breaches of the above policy are to be reported immediately to the Club’s 

Committee. 

 


